
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

University Endowment Lands (UEL) 
Notice of Public Meeting 

Thursday, September 26, 2013, 6:00pm to 7:30pm 
University Marketplace, Suite 300, 5755 Dalhousie Road, Vancouver, BC 

 
The University Endowment Lands Administration is conducting a 
public meeting regarding the application from Regent College to 
rezone 5800 University Boulevard from “Institutional and Public Use 
District” to “Institutional and Public Use District (A)”. The new zone 
would permit an increase in height from 4 storeys to 6 storeys, and 
the addition of student and faculty housing. An amendment to the 
Official Community Plan would be required to extend the designated 
commercial “Village” to include Regent College. The rezoning 
application is available in advance of the meeting at the UEL 
Administration office and website for public review. 
 
A speaker’s registration list will be available at the public meeting. To 
register early, please contact the UEL office. Comments are also 
being accepted in writing until 4:30 pm, Thursday, October 10, 2013 
at: 

University Endowment Lands Administration Building 
5495 Chancellor Boulevard, Vancouver, BC V6T 1E2 

Telephone: 604-660-1808, Email: uel@gov.bc.ca 
Or, visit www.universityendowmentlands.gov.bc.ca 

 

这份通知包含可能影响您的重要信息. 请找人替您翻译. 
 

http://www.universityendowmentlands.gov.bc.ca/�

